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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 
TO:   Scott Lempe, Chief Operating Officer 

Business Support Services 
    
REQUESTED BY: Jody G. Dumas, Executive Director ______________________________________ 

Facilities Services Dept. / Construction Services Dept. / Long Range Planning Dept. 
 
DATE:   June 25, 2018    
 
RE:   Building(s) to be Deleted for Demolition 
                                                                                                                                                                  
                     
 
The following building has been inspected by Facilities Services and Construction Services staff and is deemed 
to no longer be economical to maintain or renovate.  Therefore, the undersigned request this building be deleted 
and demolished. 
 

             Year      
          Location                         FISH #      Built            Size                    Type / Use            
Gulf Gate Elementary School                                99-315        1986         1,075 SF        SRO/Security Classroom 
  
 
This recommendation will be placed on the agenda for the August 7, 2018 Board meeting for approval. 
 
 
                                                     
Mark D. Smith, Director                       
Construction Services Department            
 
 
Plan Room Acknowledgement:        Wayne Starr     
        {signature}     {printed name of individual} 
 
 
 
c: Joe Binswanger,  
             Wayne Johnson 
             Kathie Ebaugh 

Jody Dumas
Digitally signed by Jody Dumas
DN: C=US, 
E=Jody.Dumas@sarasotacountyschools.net,
O=SCSB, OU=Facilities Planning and 
Construction, CN=Jody Dumas
Date: 2018.06.25 15:05:21-04'00'
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